JUNE 2017

Pike County Housing Authority

June Recertification

For June's Recertification the Pike County Housing Authority will be in Griggsville and Perry. They will be there June 26th-30th. We ask that when you get your packets of papers to please fill them out and have them ready. If you will not be home please put them on the table or somewhere they can be seen. You can also bring them by the office any time before those dates.

The information you were sent in May about the VAWA (Violence Against Women Act) is just for you to look through and to let you know that we have this in place. It is information that HUD requires us to give to all clients and applicants. These documents are also on the web at www.pikehousing.com.



Important Dates

June 18th – Father's Day

June 21st – Summer Begins

June 23rd—Office closed at 2pm for end of month meeting

Pay your bill online at our website or call the office. A \$3.00 charge applies.

PROPER INCOME MUST **BE REPORTED!!!** It is required of the tenants to provide the correct amount of their earnings to the PCHA. If you do not report the correct numbers we will find it and you will be back charged. In the past couple of months we have charged almost \$4,000.00 to tenants that did not report correctly. DO NOT PUT YOURSELF IN THIS POSITION!!

actually puts us at a 90 and we are a High Performer once again.

Thanks to our Executive Director we have upgraded our HUD Physical Inspection Score. Originally the score was 78, with his hard work we now have a score of 85 which

The window project is still in place. Due to unforeseen circumstances, we are having a new bid opening on June 8th at 2pm. As soon as we have more information we will let you know. We expect work to begin in July 2017.

REMINDER: MAINTENANCE
DOES WORK ORDERS ON
MONDAYS ONLY. PLEASE CALL
US IF YOU HAVE ANY ISSUES SO
WE CAN PUT THE ORDER IN THE
COMPUTER AND ENSURE THE
CORRECT WORK IS DONE.



If you have a "therapy pet",
"emotional support animal",
"service animal" we must have
documentation from a doctor on
file in the office. Any of these
types of animals must still follow
the basic rules of our pet policy.
Such as cleanliness, safety
towards others, waste cleanup
and disposal, and are not
allowed to destroy PCHA
property.

WE STILL DO NOT HAVE A DEFINITE DATE FOR THE ELECTRICITY CHANGE OVER. WE WILL CONTINUE TO KEEP EVERYONE UPDATED AS WE RECEIVE INFORMATION. THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE IN THIS MATTER.

The past few times the Community Building in Barry has been rented, it has not been left in very good shape.

We are going to require a written contract from now on.

HOURS OF OPERATION
MONDAY-FRIDAY 8AM TO 5PM
CLOSED 12PM-1PM FOR
LUNCH





PIKE COUNTY HOUSING AUTHORITY

838 MASON ST. P.O. BOX 123 BARRY, IL 62312

PHONE: 217-407-0707 FAX: 217-407-0708

WWW.PIKEHOUSING.COM

June 3-4 Lincoln Days Civil War Re-enactment 9am each day at Pittsfield Lake

June 9th—The 5th Annual Ready, Set, GLOW Run 8pm-11pm starting on the courthouse lawn in Pittsfield

June 21st-25th—Western Illinois Fair in Griggsville. Derbies, food, rides, games, and on Friday the 23rd Joe Diffie will perform